KPHA:
During the Healthy Days student health fair held on Wednesday March 29th, the student chapter of the Kentucky Public Health Association worked with representatives from the Community Farmers Market of Bowling Green (CFM), the BRIGHT Coalition, and the Barren River District Health Department (BRDHD) to allow students to try new vegetables and to learn more about the nutritional options available to them through the CFM. 

In addition to spreading the word about healthy food choices, KPHA and PHUGAS volunteers assisted with the BRDHD/BRIGHT social media campaign and with the dissemination of the BRIGHT’s Mental Health Systems Assessment. As a result of this effort, the BRDHD’s Facebook pages received 95 new likes and the BRIGHT collected 120 surveys from WKU students. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]KPHA will be holding their next meeting Wednesday, April 5th at 10:30AM in GRH 1072.

KPHA is also busy preparing for the upcoming KPHA conference on April 11-12. We are also working with PHUGAS and the BRIGHT/BRDHD to assist with their social media and Zika awareness campaign at the SOKY Earth Day event in Franklin, KY on April 22nd.

